
 
O2 is Recycling Mobile Phones for the Edinburgh Guarantee 

  
The City of Edinburgh Council has teamed up with O2 Recycle to raise money for the 
Edinburgh Guarantee by recycling mobile phones.  
  

 

 
 

The Edinburgh Guarantee Partnership is promoting the project both within and out 
with the council. Any profits from resale of refurbished phones or reclaimed 
components will be paid to the Edinburgh Guarantee to assist young Edinburgh 
residents into positive post-education destinations.  This initiative also helps the city 
to achieve its Sustainable Edinburgh 2020 targets.  

  
O2 Recycle has supplied plastic collection boxes for unwanted mobile phones at all of 
the city's libraries.   

  
Collection boxes have also been placed in public areas of the following Council 
buildings: 

 
�       City Chambers (High Street); 
�       Chesser House (500 Gorgie Road); 
�       Waverley Court (4 East Market Street). 

  
Please support this worthwhile initiative by donating your own unwanted mobile 
phone and ask your family, friends and neighbours if they would like to donate too. 
Make sure that you have removed all personal data before you donate your phone.  

https://mail.edinburgh.gov.uk/exchweb/bin/redir.asp?URL=http://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/info/202/sustainable_development/725/sustainable_edinburgh_2020
https://mail.edinburgh.gov.uk/exchweb/bin/redir.asp?URL=http://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/info/427/libraries

